
From: Nsipconsultations <Nsipconsultations@ukhsa.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 1:37 PM 
To: Harrold, George <George.Harrold@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; Nsipconsultations 
<Nsipconsultations@ukhsa.gov.uk> 
Cc: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Project - Important information about the upcoming 
events 
 

 
Dear Mr Harrold 
 
Thank you for inviting UKHSA to participate in the upcoming Issue Specific Hearings ISH3 
and ISH5. 
 
At the Registration of Interest consultation, UKHSA provided some comments for 
information, but chose not to register an interest based on the findings of the submitted 
documentation. Therefore UKHSA will not be attending the ISHs noted above. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Carol Richards 
NSIP Admin Team 
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